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We cannot afford more and greater taxes. We need to tax road users equally not rely 

on gas tax only. We also know our tax dollars are unaccounted for and wasted on pet 

projects. When Oregonians and businesses are moving away due to high taxes and 

high costs, we need to decrease the tax burden not raise it. 


